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In this very interesting time, I wonder what my world will look like at the end of the 
Pandemic.  There have been so many changes and everything has been refined.  My 
world includes the CWL. 
 
As treasurer I see and am interested with the bottom line.  I feel one positive outcome of 
the Pandemic is our League's use of video conferencing and online meetings.  While we 
all long for personal meetings, online meetings save travel money, connects teams and 
are much safer than highway travel in bad weather.  They allow a quick and inclusive 
platform for discussion.  If you are fortunate enough to have an internet connection (and 
a teenager with a free half hour) please give this tool a try .It can be as easy to use as 
email.  The easiest platforms are Zoom (free/100 participants/45 minutes) or Google 
Meet (free/100 participants/50 minutes). 
 
May Our Lady of Good Counsel guide us all. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Nancy Guyea 
 


